
Solon Athletic Booster Meeting 

Feb. 11, 2019 

Athletic Director: Mark McGuire (not there) 

 

Secretary: Anna Laubscher - will send out January minutes. 

Treasurer: Kevin Weaver   

• See financial reports. Compared to last year our numbers look low but 

that is because we paid off the scoreboard and haven’t gotten 

reimbursed from the board for the Comet Classic yet. 

  

Budget: Pete Brown (not there) 

President Report: Nancy Westrich  

• Boys basketball update – we play Wed. Feb. 27 vs. John Hay, if we win, 

we would play at Euclid on March 2nd. Solon hosting playoff games on 

Mar. 6, 7, and 9.  

• Girls basketball concessions on Feb. 21st we asked music parents to 

cover. They accepted. 

• Requests: 

o Volleyball – 18 Tournament in Toledo before season starts, Sat. 

Aug. 24th, asking for 6 hotel rooms, max $750 for Varsity only. 

Athletic dept. paid entry fee of $150. Approved. 

o No requests at middle school but Girls HS lacrosse is handing 

down uniforms to the MS team. 

 

Advertising : Amy Schuman (not there) – all wrapped up for the year. 

Communications: Marc Braun – no news 

Membership: Carrie Caldwell – slightly ahead $3500. 

 

Parent Representative: Anne Harmody (not there) 

 

Concessions: Judy Rich & Lori Schwartz (not there) – volunteers needed for 

upcoming dates. 

 

Spirit Store: Danielle Rose  

• Store has been slow, cleaned and stocked. 

 

Athlete of the Week - Anna Laubscher  

• Still have left hockey (Nancy will reach out), girls and boys basketball, 

cheerleading. 



Scholarships: Shannon Wong   

• Due date March 13th.  Applications available online. 

 

February Fundraiser: Debbie Marks & Allison Jenkins 

• Brought in approximately $17,000. 

 

Old Business  

• 8th grade Orientation is Jan. 24th, Debbie Marks and Shannon Wong 

volunteered to represent boosters. 

• Nancy contacted Jam On It regarding hosting an AAU basketball clinic. 

Would need 5 courts, make $100 per hour per court. Jam on It pays for 

refs. Something we might be interested in next year, feel it is very late 

to try to do this year. Would make a large profit on concessions. 

Waiting to hear back from them as they are reaching out to Perry and 

other schools.  

 


